

Year 2 Newsletter

Issue 24 Fríday 20th Apríl 2018

Welcome Back!

We hope you had a wonderful half term and ate lots of chocolate! We have been so impressed this week with how sensible Year 2 have been and how ready to learn they have shown us they are. Well done!

Cats Protection



This week we have been very lucky to have a visit from the Cats Protection. They did an assembly explaining all about the fantastic work they do and how we can better care for our pets. They also came into each classroom and showed us some of the things you would need if you owned a cat.

ATTENDANCE

A big **WELL DONE** to **Fox Class** this week for winning the attendance cup!

The attendance percentages for this week are as follows:

Otter: 99.1% **Badger**: 95.8%

Squirrel: 97.1% Hedgehog: 95.0%

Fox: 99.6%

Farm visits Hamstel School!

We have been very lucky to get the chance to meet some farm animals. We had the chance to brush and stroke them – and even got to hold some of the smaller animals. The rabbit's fur was as soft as velvet and the chicks and ducklings were as small as mice! There was even a sheep and her two baby lambs!



On Safari...

Our new topic is called On Safari and this week we have been reading the story called Meerkat Mail – which is all about Sunny, who leaves home to find a better place to live. He writes his family lots of postcards, which we have also been doing. Can you imagine what Sunny might have got up to if he visited Southend?



Don't forget we have a new school lunch menu as of after the Easter holidays!